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Dear Natalie, 

As per our prior correspondence, I am enclosing two copies of my paper, "Clinton and Gun 
Control: Boon or Bane? " for possible delivery at the Clinton Conference . I hope it meets with 
your approval ( I would be grateful, for planning purposes, if you could let me know when paper 
acceptance decisions will be made) . Note that it covers more than one topic , as it pertains not 
only to Domestic Policy, but also to Congressional Relations, and Clinton's "New Democratic" 
(i.e. ''Third Way") politics, so it could be subsumed under any one of these categories. 

I look forward to hearing from you, and trust that the Presidency Research Group has been 

helpful in publicizing the conference . 


Regards, 

~ 
Robert J. Spitzer 

Distinguished Service Professor 
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